
 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been a very tough and challenging year which we have never 

come across previously. School was suspended due to social unrest in 

the first term and COVID-19 pandemic in the second term. I think the 

two issues have great impact on all of us. Hard times create strong men. 

I believe that our students have become more mature after confronting 

the challenges and shown more love and care towards their families and 

beloved ones.  

 

The road that lies ahead won’t be easy. There will be obstacles and 

missed exits and roadblocks. Let’s believe in them and support them to 

reach their goals and fulfill their dreams. Our alumnus Dr. Ricky Tso, 

guest of honour of our Annual Speech Day last year, mentioned that 

Sir EK was a factory of ‘dream achievers’. The people from the big 

family of Sir EK all contributed to it by making our students as global 

dream achievers. I look forward to hearing stories from our students, 

years later, on how he/she embarks on his/her journey for the rest of 

the world as ‘global dream achievers’. With dedication and persistency, 

he/she will be able to step out of his/her comfort zone and make 

his/her dream come true! 



 

To celebrate our 20th Anniversary SEK Millennium Campus this year 

(2020-2021), we will have events including the opening of History 

Gallery and publication of SEK first School Magazine. To enhance the 

bonding between various stakeholders, Open Day and Homecoming 

Day would also take place. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt thanks to 

the chairperson, Ms Stefania Gabriel, as well as the executive members 

of the PTA, the Alumni Association, all the parents, teachers and 

students for their unfailing support to the school. 

 

May I also wish you all good health and a prosperous year ahead! 

 

 

        Mrs YEUNG KWONG Mong-ha 

           Principal 

       Sir Ellis Kadoorie Secondary School (WK) 


